
NOTICE: 
Next council meeting is  

Monday, January 13th @ 6:30pm 

 

JOIN US ON 
FACEBOOK 

 

CONGRATIONS TO OUR 2019 CITIZEN OF THE YEAR  
~ ALLAN HADLAND ~ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Photo: Mayor Ron Campbell (left) presenting  
2019 Citizen of the Year award to Allan Hadland (right) 

        

 

 

 

 

                                                         

                                           
 

                    

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

  

  

    

   

   

  

  

 

  

  

  

   

Winter Reminders 
~ Park vehicles in driveways and NOT on the streets 
during winter months to ensure the grader can get 
through for snow removal. If you need to park on the 
streets, please have your vehicle moved after a big 
snow fall so it does not get blocked in by the snow 
plow. 
 

~ Remember to bring in your garabage/recycle bins off 
the streets once they have been emptied to allow for 
the proper snow removal 
 
~ When removing snow from your property, please be 
considerate of your neighbors and do not blow into 
their yards. Also do not push snow onto the streets 
from your driveways/walkways. 

 
~ The driveway wing, when lowered should reduce the 
amount of snow left on driveway approaches but it will 
not eliminate a snow ridge. Unless this ridge is quite 
significant (more than 12 inches) staff will not 
return to remove it - this also applies to the ridges 
left in the back alley. Anything less than 12 inches 
is to be removed by the homeowner.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
From The Town of Star City, Mayor, Council & Staff 

 

Please be advised that we have a new Cat/Dog Bylaw. 
You can review this bylaw on our town’s website  

www.townofstarcity.com  
 

Dog & Cat Licences expired on December 31st, 2019.  
Pet licences are to be renewed 

 before January 31st, 2020  
 

NEW 2020 LICENCE RATES: 
CASTRATED/SPAYED … $15.00 

NON-CASTRATED/SPAYED … $ 30.00 
 (EXCEPTIONS INCLUDE A NEW PET, A PET UNDER 3 MONTHS IN AGE 

 & IF YOU’RE A NEW RESIDENT WITH A PET). 
 
 

 IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE TOWN OFFICE. 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Register your pets by January 31st, 2020 and get your 

pets name entered to win a Cat or Dog Gift Basket! 
 

Donated by Crystal & Anita  
~ Town Office Staff 

Reminder that Utility Bills are 
 DUE THE 15TH OF EVERY MONTH   

Thank you for staying current.  

 
 

Please remember to check your garden hoses 
and to shut off any outside taps to prevent any 

water breaks over the winter months. 

 
 
 
 

Visit our website: 
www.townofstarcity.com 



Star City Elks Brunch 
 
 

Sunday, January 19th 
9:30 – 11:30 AM 
$7.00 / PERSON 

12 & UNDER FREE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Everyone Welcome! 
 
 
 
EVERYONE WELCOME 
 

Old Time Dance 
@ The Star City 

Community Center 
January 11th, 2020 

 
 

           2:00pm-5:00pm 
         **Potluck Lunch** 
Music by: Toe Tappers 
Admission $15/person 

 
 

Contact Harry @ 306-863-2342 
 for more information 

 

 
 

The Star City Library would 
like to thank everyone who 

supported the Library’s 
Christmas Basket Draw … 

 

Congratulations to  
Cliff Hennings  

~ Winner of the Christmas 
Basket! 

 

Star City Wapiti  
Library Hours 

Monday: 5:30pm-8:30pm 
Tuesday: 1:00pm – 5:30pm 

Wednesday: 9:00am – 12:00pm 
Thursday: 1:00pm – 5:30pm 

Friday: 2:00pm – 5:00pm 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

   

 

 

 

  
Star City Town Office Hours 

Monday - Friday 

8:00 am to 4:30 pm 

Closed daily for Lunch from 

12:00 to 12:30 pm 

Star City Library 
 Dessert of the 

Month 

 
 

Tickets $2 each 
Available at: 

Star City Library, 
Town Office & 

Star City Service 
 

The WINNER for 
dessert of the month 

for DECEMBER is …. 
DONNA HELSTROM 
-------------------------- 
The Library would like 
to thank everyone who 

supported them by 
buying tickets for the 
dessert of the month. 
This was the last draw 

as they will not be 
continuing in the 

New Year. 
Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Winter Food Hampers 
 

If you wish to receive a winter food box, 

please contact Carole, @306.863.2999 

by January 10th, in order to have the 

box ready during the week of  

January 13th.  
 

Please note, emergency food requests 

are welcome any day. 
 
 

 

 

Worry less. 

Smile more. 


